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Meagan’s Memos 
 

 

 

Newsletter for September 2020 

COVID-19 

As you are aware COVID-19 is still around.  Please be vigilant in hand washing and hygiene to 

protect all children, families, and staff.  If we get a case, we will have to close down, and 

everyone isolate for a period of time.  We will contact Department of Health who will inform us 

how long this would be.  Please do not bring unnecessary people into the building and limit the 

number of people who don’t normally pick up your child. Thank you to those who are doing the 

right thing.  Very much appreciated. 

Doors 

Our automatic doors are back in action.  Please do NOT let your child play with them or press 

the emergency button.  It is so good to have them back.  Thank you for your patience. 

Graduation 

Due to Covid-19 we have had to cancel graduation at the Church.  We are looking at other 

alternatives as the Department of Education have asked us to not have so many people 

altogether.  We will keep School Readiness families posted as to what we will do and how.  Sad 

but would rather have everyone safe. 

Educators 

Miss Charmaine will be returning on Tuesday 22nd September in the Pre School room.  We are 

looking forward to having Charmaine back. 

We have also been employing some casual workers: Lorina, Bethany, Soliel, Imogen and 

Tahleigha.  Please feel free to say hi to them.  This helps our Staff to be able to have a day off.  

Lily is still here with us too. 

Policies 

Don’t forget to have a look at our policies which are all on our website.  This is what we abide by 

and would love your feedback.  Thank you to those who do give feedback.  Very much 

appreciated. 

God Bless, Meagan 
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Bible Verse of the Month 

 

Educational Leader  

This month I have been in discussion with the 

Educators throughout the Centre as we looked 

into the Regulations, Policies and Procedures 

for our Sleep and Rest Practices. 

We are continuing to research and 

professionally collaborate throughout the four 

rooms within the Centre. 

 

From 
Miss Katey 

educationalleader@janellestreetcentre.com.au 

 

 

Room Email Addresses 

Nursery: nursery@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Toddler: toddler@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Preschool: preschool@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

School Readiness: schoolreadiness@janellestreetcentre.com.au 
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September 2020

Wednesday 2nd – Educators Day 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you love the team at Janelle Street? 

We’d appreciate it if you could share your experiences with us on our Facebook page. 

Share the love here!  

https://www.facebook.com/pg/janellestreetcentretamworth/reviews/  

 

 

 

Fees  

 

Fees are now back to normal, Thank you to everyone who are paying regularly. 

 If you have any questions, please come and see Meagan or Lyndal. 
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